
 

 

The “No Fuss” FUNDRAISER FORM 

The “No-Fuss” is the only fundraiser where 100% of your donation goes to support the Pirate PTO.  Your tax-deductible 
donation directly benefits our students by supporting the school-wide initiative to become a 1:1 school, meaning we 
have enough technology available for each student.  This year, the goal is to purchase laptops and supportive materials 
(headphones, charging cart, etc.) for an entire grade level.   

If you wish to make a direct contribution, please complete the information below.  Please make checks payable to 
“Pirate PTO” or Venmo to @Pomona-PTO by March 1, 2024. 

 

 

_______$10 – I hate baking . . . please accept this donation in lieu of the cupcakes I would stop and buy  
5 minutes before the bake sale. 
 

_______$25 – I’m not going to remember to scan my receipts or box top. 
 
_______$50 – I don’t want to peddle products to my friends, family, or coworkers. Here is the money I  

would spend on an obligatory purchase. 
 

_______$75 – I do not want to walk, run, or swim in any event that has the word “fun” in it.  
 
_______$100 – I cannot take another thing on, so here’s $100 to forget my name!  
 
$_______ – I am making this donation to express my appreciation for having nothing to clip, sell,  

buy or do. 
 

Student Name: _________________________ Grade: __________________ 

 

Homeroom Teacher: ___________________ Email: ____________________ 

Thank you so much for your donation to the Pirate PTO! 


